
 

 

 
 
Tuesday 28th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: River walk 
 
On Monday 4th October, Year 4 will take a local walk to complete some field work for their 
Geography topic, Rivers. The walk will take approximately 30 minutes. Please can you ensure your 
child has a pair of wellies in school for the walk as we will be going into the woods where it could 
potentially be muddy.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Wilcox, Miss Salter & Miss Cook 
Year 4 Team  
 
 
  


